
          Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

 Community Alert    

                 Alert# P16-2-023CA 
                                                                           March 3, 2016 

 

Wanted for Armed Robbery 
4th District (South Chicago) 

 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 4th District (South Chicago) of two recent robberies 
involving similarly described offenders. In each incident, the victims were approached and 
robbed by three to six juvenile offenders. A firearm was displayed in one incident and implied 
in the other.   

 
Locations of Incidents: 

• 8700 block of South Kingston Avenue on March 2, 2016 at approximately 3:45 p.m. 

• 8800 block of South Chicago Avenue on March 2, 2016 at approximately 4:50 p.m. 
 
About The Offenders: 
Physical descriptions have only been provided for two subjects of the potentially six 
offenders. They are described as two Black males between the ages of 14 and 17 who are 
approximately 5'06" to 5'09" in height. 
 
Safety Tips: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• If confronted by the armed offender, attempt to remain calm. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information about these incidents please call:  
Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273 
Reference RD#s HZ-172267 and HZ-172278 


